
2023 LEAP COMMITTEE REPORT 

The second Saturday is CPCA (Canadian Police Combat Association) shoots. The 

matches are for CPCA members but are also open to all holster qualified shooters 

who wish to practice their skills. LEAP is recommending shooters to join the CPCA 

organization as CPCA is applying for an exemption under Bill C-21 handgun freeze.  

Visit CPCA website at: 

 https://cpca-ppc.org/uploads/individualmembershipapplicationfillabledocx.pdf.  

The fourth Saturday shoots offer LEAP courses of fire that can be shot with a 

pistol or revolver. These courses of fire require quick follow up shots and 

accuracy.  IPSC shooters may wish to try these courses for additional practice as 

they require both speed and accuracy. The fourth Saturday also includes a 

shotgun (clay pigeons) and steel for pistol. 

After a brief hiatus, LEAP is planning to return to having some shooting stages 

that incorporate steel plates (targets) and movement.  This will require the 

cooperation of attendees in helping haul the steel and setting up the stages.  To 

assist in the setup of steel stages LEAP is looking at utilizing a shed much closer to 

Range 1 and 2 to shorten the distance equipment has to be hauled. 

LEAP also allowed .22 shooters to participate in courses of fire on the second 

Saturday shoots a long as they had sufficient magazines (3) to meet the course of 

fire requirements. After the courses of fire we also are running a “legal” carbine 

course as well. If you do not have carbine, shotguns are allowed with slugs only. 

Our CMP .22 rifle match which runs on both Saturdays, after the regular matches, 

is a popular venue for those who and are looking to improve their rifle shooting 

skills. We are always looking for more shooters to come and put your .22 rifles 

through their paces. 

Shooters participating in LEAP matches are reminded that they must be qualified 

to Club standards in the use of a holster.  Check out the Club website for more 

information on the shooting activities on the second and fourth Saturday of each 

month. 

https://cpca-ppc.org/uploads/individualmembershipapplicationfillabledocx.pdf


LEAP Committee Directors want to thank all the designates, shooters and 

volunteers who help set up and clean up and make the shoots a success. LEAP is 

also looking for person to take on course callers and timers. We will train you in 

Range Officer procedures and running the line of shooters.   


